
Sun Coast Pinto Club
June 2015 Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order at 8:15 PM on Tuesday, June 2nd, 2015.

In Attendance:  Sherry Barnard, Denise and David Escover, Linda Jacobsen, Sue Leamons

Secretary’s Report: 

May 2015 minutes were accepted as written.  Motion to approve minutes was made by Sue with a second by Denise.  
The club then approved then motion.    

Treasurer’s Report:  

Denise provided the account balance for the Sun Coast program.  This information is not recorded in the minutes for 
public display but available at any meeting.  There were no invoices submitted for payment.  The club has not received 
any bills from Bolado Park for our April show nor has it received a bill for the stalls for the May show.  Denise did make a 
payment for the May 17th arena use but still has not received any invoice for the stalls. Denise made a motion to approve 
the Treasurer’s report and Sue provided a second.  The club carried the motion.
 
Old Business/New Business:

Our combined Sun Coast Pinto and 7CPHC shows on April 18th and May 17th at Bolado Park in Hollister were the topic of 
both our Old and New Business this meeting.  

Again with limited attendance, Sun Coast lost money at the May 17th show.  Not as much as our April show, but it is still a 
loss that the club cannot afford.  Sherry proposed that we regroup for our August meeting to discuss revamping the club’s 
show strategy for the new show year, 2016.  No meeting will be held in July.

Sun Coast Circuit Winners included:

Halter – Angie King and Akicita
W/T – Kathy Dotson and Check Your Brights
Youth – Piper Budrow and KWS Silk Stockings
Amateur – Danielle Escover and Decipher the Code
Open – Rhonda Heiner and Oh I will Win It

Linda made a motion to pay for the Sun Coast Circuit Awards, Sue provided the second and the club passed the motion 
to pay for the headstall circuit awards.  

Sue made a motion to adjourn the meeting with Denise providing the second.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 PM.

Next Meeting Tentatively Scheduled for Thursday, August 13th, 7:00 PM
At the Longhouse Restaurant in Gilroy, CA


